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Most of this data is sourced from EECA’s public EV charging dashboard, which can be accessed here: 

https://www.eeca.govt.nz/insights/data-tools/public-ev-charger-dashboard/. There are some caveats 

associated with the data provided: 

 We have included chargers that we can confirm are in Wellington City, however there are some 

chargers in Wellington Region that do not have their exact address or city recorded. Because of 

this, the number of chargers recorded for Wellington City may underrepresent the actual number. 

 The numbers provided represent the number of chargers. Each charger may be able to charge 

more than one car simultaneously. 

 It is voluntary for operators to register their EV chargers with EVRoam (the database managed by 

NZTA that we draw our data from). Therefore, dates that chargers are recorded as operational in 

the dataset from EVRoam may vary from actual first operational dates. 

Regarding the second part of your request, relevant installation costs for each public charging station and 

whether those costs have been changed over the years, EECA only holds some of this information. EECA 

only has visibility of public chargers in Wellington City that have been installed with co-funding from 

EECA’s Low Emission Transport Fund (or the Low Emission Vehicle Contestable Fund that preceded it). In 

Appendix Г, we have included a list of projects supported by EECA that installed chargers in the Wellington 

Region. This includes the locations and characteristics of the chargers and the amount of EECA co-funding 

that was contributed to the charger.  

We have not provided the total project costs or a breakdown of different costs (such as cost of the charger, 

electricity connection costs, construction etc). These costs have been withheld under section Л(Д)(b)(ii) of 

the Act, to protect information where making available of the information would be likely unreasonably to 

prejudice the commercial position of the person who supplied or is subject to the information. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 

about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone ВКВВ КВД 

ИВД.  

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests where 

possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly at https://www.eeca.govt.nz/about/news-

and-corporate/official-information/ with your personal information removed.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Murray Bell  
Group Manager, Policy and Regulation 






